
You are invited to attend the:
	

 2012 Not a Single Drop Day
				  

September 7, 2012
10 a.m.-2 p.m. 

Ohio Center for Autism and Low Incidence (OCALI) Gymnasium
470 Glenmont Ave.

Columbus, Ohio 43214

Families, professionals and members of the community are welcome
Vendor information fair — more information coming soon

For questions, please contact Statewide FASD Coordinator Melinda Norman at 
melinda.norman@ada.ohio.gov or (614) 644-8318.

Ohio Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders Committee

Save the Date


